
When: Wednesday April 11, 2018
9am to 11am 

Wednesday May 16, 2018

6pm to 8pm

Wednesday June 13, 2018

6pm to 8pm

Where: City of Temecula Conference 
Center

41000 Main St.

Temecula, CA 92590 

What: In an effort to keep each business 
owner informed, the City of Temecula Fire 

Department would like to notify you that we 

are actively performing fire life safety 

inspections on all existing businesses within 

our city’s jurisdiction. As a courtesy to the 

businesses, the Fire Department will be 

hosting Community Workshops. We will be 

providing an overview of the program as 

well as answering any questions or concerns 

you may have.

www.temeculaca.gov

City of Temecula Fire Department Community Workshop

http://www.temeculaca.gov/

